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 Item Action Points / Notes 

1.  Return to ‘normality’  Pupils were happy to be back in assemblies, indoor PE and eating 
lunch in the hall. Some pointed out that their year group have 
been called into lunch late on some occasions. Mr Tottie pointed 
out that a new system with wristbands has been introduced and 
there would be some adapting to this.  

2.  Football on the field  Some pupils felt that year groups were not sharing the football 
goals or balls fairly. Mr Tottie informed pupils that the PE team 
were looking at new, larger goalposts for the UKS2 children. 
Also, the school will provide each year group with better quality 
plastic balls after half term.  

3.  Charities  Pupils said that they would like to support charities more now 
that we can do more whole school fundraising. Mr Tottie told 
pupils that we are raising money for ‘Children in Need’ after half 
term.  

4.  Quiet Zone  Pupils suggested the idea of a space where pupils could go to if 
they needed quiet time. Mr Winch is developing a ‘quiet zone’ in 
the pavilion for break and lunchtimes.  

5.  Playground  Mr Tottie informed pupils that new line markings are being 
added to the playground. 

6.  Clubs  Lots of pupils commented that they were pleased to have after 
school clubs back. Mr Tottie asked what type of clubs pupils 
would like. Origami and Art clubs were a popular choice.  

  


